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Gerry has 30 years background of health, with early involvement 
in intensive care nursing during her time in the UK. Following her 
undergraduate degree in health science, she has been involved 
with vascular ultrasound and research for over 22 years within 
the department of surgery, university of Otago. Gerry has 
particular interest in venous disease and aortic aneurysms. She 
obtained her Masters degree 2011 looking into the role of venous 
perforators within a normal population. She is actively involved in 

the DMU board for ASUM and defines herself as truly 
passionate about everything vascular and extending the 
understanding in the area of vascular research.  

 


